
Tuesday, December 30, 2014 

 

Governor Bill Walker 
P.O. Box 110001 
Juneau, AK 99811-0001 

 

Re:  ADF&G Commissioner Appointment 

Governor Bill Walker: 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to recommend Roland Maw for Commissioner of 
the Alaska Department of Fish & Game.  Roland's education and experience has given 
him the extensive knowledge needed to manage the natural resources of Alaska with 
sound biology and science.  His background in forestry and wildlife management make 
him a sensible candidate for the Commissioner position. 
 
Roland has proven leadership skills and a sense of fairness and equality for all users; he 
will listen with an open mind.  He will make science and abundance-based management 
a priority. 
 
Roland is well respected by fishermen and hunters alike and has demonstrated a 
practical style of communicating well with all user groups. 
 
Please consider Roland Maw for Commissioner as an appointment that would benefit 
the State of Alaska and all of its users. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

Fred Martushev 

 

cc: Glenn Haight, Ex. Dir. AK Board of Fisheries 
 Kristy Tibbles, Ex. Dir. AK Board of Game 
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